
 

 

 

Resolution Expressing Appreciation 
Adopted on May 12, 2017 by the IAPH Annual General Meeting of 

The 30th IAPH World Ports Conference in Bali, Indonesia 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
WHEREAS, the 30th Conference of the International Association of Ports and Harbors convened at 
the Bali Nusa Dua Convention Center has been in all respects successful due to the excellent 
organization and execution of the business and social programs; 
 
NOW THEREFORE IT BE RESOLVED that on this Twelfth Day of May on the occasion of the 
Annual General Meeting of the 30th Conference, the International Association of Ports and Harbors, 
assembled in Bali, Indonesia, from May 7 to 12, 2017, hereby extends its gratitude to the followings; 
 

Mr. Elvyn G. Masassya 
Chair of Host Committee, President Director, Pelindo II 

Mr. Bambang Eka Cahyana 
President Director, Pelindo I 

Mr. IGN Askhara Danadiputra 
President Director, Pelindo III 

Mr. Doso Agung 
President Director, Pelindo IV 

 
AND IT BE FURTHER RESOLVED that our thanks also go to the Chairmen and Speakers of the 
entire conference, to the Sponsors and Exhibitors, to members of the local organizing committee led 
by Conference Vice President Shanti Puruhita, to other generous sponsors, to the media for their 
respective support and contribution to the success of the Conference, and also to those in various 
capacities, including spouses, partners and accompanying persons for their participation in the 30th 
World Ports Conference of this Association. 
 


